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Minutes of MLCCC General Meeting 
October 9, 2014 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by President, Bob Duffin at Chico’s Pizza. 
 
Guests – Karen Glass 
 
Thank You to Paul Boehm and Bob Kent for all the work this summer. 
 
Trophies in the Summer – Paul Boehm and Tom & Betty Jo Carlson 
 
Nov. & Dec. Meetings – Sign-up sheets were distributed for the November (Thanksgiving) and 
December (Christmas) meetings.  If you sign up to attend those dinners, you must pay for them.  We will 
be having those meetings at Pillar Rock. 
 
Minutes – A motion was made to approve last meeting’s minutes as published.  Motion passed. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Car club and car show expenses discussed.  Treasurer’s Report circulated.  End of 
the year balance:  $8,364.29. 
 
Web Master – Paul Boehm reports that our website is up to date.  Let Paul know of any trophies won this 
summer if you haven’t already done so.  Paul is also asking for possible suggestions for the website. 
 
Old Business – Bob Duffin and LaDell Yada check on two different leads for places for our meetings.  
Both are now closed.  Being able to order from a menu at a meeting place is what we need.  Bob needs 
input and ideas.  Those meetings beyond Christmas are still open.  If no input is offered, it looks as 
though Chico’s will be our permanent meeting place. 
 
New Business – Damon McCullough and his vehicle were honored at the Good Guys Show by receiving 
an inside location in one of the buildings – quite an honor!  Norm and Linda are celebrating their 48th 
Wedding Anniversary – congratulations! 
 
Duck Story – Paul Boehm is now the proud owner of “the duck”, having had generator problems at the 
Frazier Meet this year. 
 
Car of the Month – Bob Munn 
 
50/50 - $31.00 to Linda Benson 
 
Next Meeting – Our next meeting will be November 13, 2014 at Pillar Rock.  Don’t forget the dessert 
contest!  Meeting adjourned at 7:40 PM. 
 
 
 



 
 


